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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL AID CORPS

NO. 35 ALEX EKWUEME WAY, JABI, ABUJA

ADDENDUM TO TENDER ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE PROCUREMENT WORKS AND
GOODS UNDER 2025 BUDGET

Sequel to Mr. President’s pronouncement on the “Nigeria 1st Policy on all Government
Procurement”, the advertisement published by the Directorate of Technical Aid Corps in the
Federal Tender Journal and Daily Trust Newspapers of Monday, 12th May, 2025, the Agency
wishes to make an addendum to the earlier invitation to tender in compliance with the local
Content Policy as follows:
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